
 

SB 125 28-LS1252\A 

January 30, 2014 

 

ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE 
SENATE FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

SPONSOR STATEMENT 

SB 125:  Reject Recommendation of Compensation Commission 
 

The Alaska State Officers Compensation Commission’s, “Preliminary Findings and 
Recommendations” proposed pay increases to the Governor, Lt. Governor and salary 
department heads.   
 
According to AS 39.23.540(d), once a final report with recommendations from the State Officers 
Compensation Commission has been received, the legislature has 60 days to reject or accept 
their recommendations.  Unless a bill disapproving the recommendations is enacted, these 
recommended increases become effective on the first day of the following fiscal year. 
 
SB 125 would reject the State Officers Compensation Commission’s recommendations as 
outlined in their preliminary report. 
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